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I have witnessed in the community great efforts to encourage more I ndigenous 
people to enrol to vote. Asking for them to bring further identification in order to 
be able to vote would have a detrimental impact on the number of 
disadvantaged Australians who participate in elections. Please reconsider the 
Electoral Reform Amendment Bill. 

Gillian O'Brien 
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